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Michael 0. Kchn

Kohn, Ko, & Colapinte, P.C.
517 Fiorida Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear Mr. Kohn,

The NRC has received a December 19, 1995 letter from James E. Joiner of
Troutman Sanders responding to your November 2, 1995 correspi.dence correrning
the © * bher 4, 1995 predecisional enforcement conference. A copy of Mr.

Joi letter and its attachments are enclosed for your information.

Mr. vuiner's letter and its attachments will also be placed in the NRC Public
Documant Room.

Sincerely,

Enclosures: As Stated
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January 29, 1996

Michael D. Kohn -2~
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